
 

 

  
 

DAILY BULLETIN – Wednesday 22nd September 2021                           
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 

 
                                                                                                                                         
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 
 
S1         Boys Football Trial:  A trial for the S1 boys football team will take place at Meggetland 3G 
             pitch on Tuesday 28th September at 16:00.  If you wish to take part, please make your way 
             there as soon as possible at the end of the school day.                   Mr Munro 

 
S1-2     S1 and S2 Music Club:  If you’re interested in playing musical instruments in a group or  
            having somewhere to practice during the school day, please come along to the S1 and S2 
             music club held in G.02 every Tuesday lunchtime!                    Ms Kemp 
 
S1-2     Girls Football:  There will be a meeting at morning break on Friday for all S1 and S2 girls 
             interested in playing football in an after-school club.  Please meet Mr Thin in the Gym Hall at 
             the start of break.  All players are welcome, whether you have played football before or want  
             to try it for the first time.                        Mr Segall 
 
S2         Volleyball:  Due to the large number of pupils wanting to play Volleyball, we have decided to 
             organise training into blocks to ensure we have safe numbers for each session.  There is no 
             training for S2 pupils today.  S2 training will start in October.  Please see the timetable in the 
             PE Department for more information.                      Mr Segall 
 
 S1-4     Boys Rugby: Training day has been changed for boys rugby from Wednesday to Tuesdays 
             by request of the players. Please come along to Meggetland for 4 - 5.15.          Mr Macdonald 
 

S1-6      Engage:   Interested in finding out more about Engage? 
              Our talented S6 Media students have produced a short film which will tell you all about it.  
              Now showing on Teams! 
              If you'd like to attend on 28/09, you can register here: 
              https://boroughmuir-engage-280921.eventbrite.co.uk 

 
S1-6     Homework Club:  The Homework Club is open to ALL pupils. It runs every Wednesday in 
            the school library from 3.35 - 4.30 pm. Please come along to get support with homework,  
            classwork and revision. It's a quiet space for doing homework and you can access library  
            resources.  Refreshments will be provided.                    Ms King and Ms Monaco 
 
S1-6 Windband returns!:  Rehearsals start again, after a two year break, this Wednesday 22nd 
             September. Socially-distanced in the school hall, 3.30pm until 4.15pm. Open to all woodwind,  
             brass, and percussion players; come be part of the best wind band Boroughmuir has ever  
             had!                   Mr Appleyard 
 
S1-6  Creative Writing Club is back!:  Are you creative? Do you love writing? Are you looking for 

a quiet place to write? A place with like-minded people where you can discuss writing ideas? 
Are you interested in entering some great competitions, with the possibility of your writing 
being published? 

 
Welcoming new and old members, creative writing club is a place to write, get feedback and 
help with your writing, share and discuss ideas,  and learn about some fantastic opportunities 
and competitions for young writers in the UK.  
 

    Duty Head – J Presly 

https://boroughmuir-engage-280921.eventbrite.co.uk/


 

 

Open to all year groups, CWC meets in 1.08 on a Wednesday lunch time.   Please sign your 
name on the notice outside Ms Bellamy's door (1.08) if you are interested in joining and watch 
the bulletin for more updates!                                                                  Ms Bellamy 

 
 
S1-6 Languages Club:  Do you speak a language you think others would be interested in learning 

or just want to develop your own language skills? The language club will be having its first 
session during lunchtime in room 1.03 on Tuesday the 21st of September. Open to all year 
groups and levels!           Mr Sproull 

 
S3-6 English Drop-in Sessions:  The English Department are now running regular weekly drop-in 

sessions for S3-6. The sessions take place on Thursday lunchtimes in rooms 1.12 and 1.13. 
Please come along for extra help with anything English related. Computers are available for 
online tasks too.                    Mr Williams 

 
S6        Young STEM Leadership:  The first Young STEM leadership meeting will take place at lunch 
            time on Thursday 23rd September, in Room 2:08.              Dr MacMillan 
 
S6        Young STEM Leadership:  for any participants that are going to be involved with the Medics 
            or Science club as part of the Young STEM leadership (YSL) award please come and see Dr 
            MacMillan (room 3:15) lunch time TODAY.              Dr MacMillan 
 
 


